
 

 

 

 

 

When we moved to Kitsap County 3 years ago we were impressed with the dedicated 

teachers and administrators at SKSD. Everyone was making the best they could with 

outdated facilities. However, the time has come to stop using glue and construction paper 

to address the significant needs across our schools. The children and students of South 

Kitsap deserve schools that are safe, have enough classroom spaces, and meet today’s 

learning needs. The SK school bond has been designed to not increase the tax burden on 

residents and high quality schools will draw people to our district, thereby increasing the 

tax base by spreading it across more people. Public education is available to everyone 

through the support of the public. Please vote yes and support the upcoming SKSD bond 

measure for our entire community’s future. 

Genevieve Gilson, Port Orchard 

 


